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Mentions   
 
AP: Mining company employee killed in western Pennsylvania mine accident 
https://apnews.com/article/fatal-mine-accident-pennsylvania-d5a5362e2c9f7bb46b83991382b05faf 
 
Climate Change 
 
WHYY: Scientists looked at nearly every known amphibian type. They’re not doing great. 
https://whyy.org/npr_story_post/global-amphibian-assessment-risk-of-extinction-climate-change/ 
 
WHYY: Climate change is causing more damaging ‘mid-size’ storms. Insurers are taking notice 
https://whyy.org/articles/climate-change-causing-more-damaging-storms-rising-insurance-rates-
delaware-valley/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Danielle Arigoni: Climate change is worse for older people 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2023/10/05/danielle-arigoni-climate-
change/stories/202310050014 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: September sizzled to historic record so much warmer than average, scientists call it 
‘mind-blowing’ 
https://cumberlink.com/news/nation-world/weather/record-hot-climate-change-el-nino-
weather/article_b5f03dc9-4f45-5af0-82cf-e3c0047ec8d4.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Any job can be a climate solutions job: Ask this teacher, electrician or beauty CEO 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2023/10/04/any-job-can-be-a-climate-solutions-job-ask-this-
teacher-electrician-or-beauty-ceo/ 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Butler Eagle: Leadership Butler County adding all-season building at Moraine State Park 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20231005/leadership-butler-county-adding-all-season-building-at-
moraine-state-park/ 
 
Butler Eagle: Fall work day planned at Ritts Park 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20231005/fall-work-day-planned-at-ritts-park/ 
 
Lancaster Farming: Field Border Incentive Program Pays Farmers to Reserve Field Edges for Wildlife 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/conservation/field-border-incentive-program-pays-
farmers-to-reserve-field-edges-for-wildlife/article_bd177ed0-613a-11ee-9432-dbe9d9a1f3f7.html 
 
Potter Leader-Enterprise: Denton Go prepares to take on revitalization of state park 
https://www.tiogapublishing.com/potter_leader_enterprise/news/local/denton-go-prepares-to-take-
on-revitalization-of-state-park/article_c4b27f2e-621f-11ee-ba3e-4b2f7d88a19b.html  
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Energy 
 
Bradford Era: Six&Kane marks one year in conjunction with National Solar Tour 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/kane-six-kane-marks-one-year-in-conjunction-with-national-solar-
tour/article_8f3c534a-62ee-11ee-9391-6b77ca7046d6.html 
 
Bradford Era: Lutheran Home grant to support energy efficiency 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/kane-lutheran-home-grant-to-support-energy-
efficiency/article_af833e94-62de-11ee-8b7a-fba8abb365ac.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Peoples' parent company to sell 3 Allegheny County assets for $165 million 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2023/10/04/essential-utilities-peoples-microgrid-165-
million.html 
 
Post-Gazette: With new investment, Exus has more wind in its sails to develop renewable energy 
projects 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2023/10/04/exus-renewable-energy-projects-
jim-spencer-partners-group/stories/202310040124 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Snafu spurs new solar hearing 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/100523/page/1/story/snafu-spurs-new-solar-hearing  
 
Mining 
 
abc27: Mining company employee killed in western Pennsylvania mine accident 
https://www.abc27.com/pennsylvania/mining-company-employee-killed-in-western-pennsylvania-
mine-accident/ 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Times Observer: Pipeline problems could cut off nation’s 100-year gas supply 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2023/10/pipeline-problems-could-cut-off-nations-
100-year-gas-supply/ 
  
RGGI 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Shapiro's RGGI Group concludes work, Pa. Senator calls for withdrawal 
https://www.cpbj.com/shapiros-rggi-group-concludes-work-pa-senator-calls-for-withdrawal/ 
 
Vector Management 
 
NBC10 Philadelphia: Media's Tyler Arboretum is battling an invasive insect killing its trees 
https://www.nbcphiladelphia.com/news/local/medias-tyler-arboretum-is-battling-an-invasive-insect-
killing-its-trees/3660695/ 
 
KWY Newsradio: Delaware County reports first human case of West Nile virus this year 
https://www.audacy.com/kywnewsradio/news/local/delaware-county-first-human-case-west-nile-virus-
2023 
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Observer-Reporter: Lyme disease, seasonal allergies impact pets 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/lyme-disease-seasonal-allergies-impact-pets/article_0ad42be0-
62c2-11ee-8713-07d917da9ba4.html 
 
Lancaster Farming: News From the Front: The War Against Spotted Lanternflies Continues 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/country-life/family/news-from-the-front-the-war-against-spotted-
lanternflies-continues-opinion/article_d36d6c25-6402-580e-8a01-c627cbb90c09.html 
 
Water 
 
Erie Times: Will a water research center be built in Blasco Library? 
https://www.goerie.com/story/news/local/2023/10/05/blasco-library-could-soon-house-gannon-
university-water-research-center/71058094007/ 
 
BUCKSCO.Today: Pennsylvania American Water to Hold Coatesville Customer Assistance Program Event 
https://bucksco.today/2023/10/coatesville-customer-assistance-program/ 
 
MyChesCo: Aqua Pennsylvania Offers Help with Water Bills with New Customer Assistance Program 
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/social-issues/aqua-pennsylvania-offers-help-with-water-bills-with-
new-customer-assistance-program/ 
 
VISTA.Today: Aqua Pennsylvania Replaces 2,000 Feet of Aging Water Main in Chester County 
https://vista.today/2023/10/main-replacement-work/ 
 
WPXI: Water shoots from break in Cecil Township 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/water-shoots-break-cecil-
township/474F377WUJCDXGNNJKLJSCPC6A/ 
 
WPXI: ‘Clean Team’ power washes Downtown Pittsburgh streets, alleys while washing away their past 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/clean-team-power-washes-downtown-pittsburgh-streets-alleys-
while-washing-away-their-past/FABPAC2RKVF47EFTT3NGKYEY74/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Tunnel work underway, CSA rate increase eyed 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/tunnel-work-underway-csa-rate-increase-eyed/article_44bb4a28-
61f5-11ee-8810-bbfaea9d943f.html 
 
Pennnlive: Application to build hydroelectric dam on lower Susquehanna River rejected by feds 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2023/10/application-to-build-hydroelectric-dam-on-lower-
susquehanna-river-rejected-by-feds.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Rutter's plans could be out of extensions 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/rutters-plans-could-be-out-of-
extensions/article_b6bfc4d3-2ebb-582a-8874-c880c9a4b196.html 
 
Bedford Gazette: Campground ordered to cease operations 
https://www.bedfordgazette.com/news/campground-ordered-to-cease-operations/article_d06cd3c8-
dd4b-5281-9668-a3430214828f.html 
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Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Council Oks stormwater agreement with EPA 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2023/10/council-oks-stormwater-agreement-with-epa/   
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Nominees for county commissioner lay goals out for voters 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2023/10/nominees-for-county-commissioner-lay-goals-
out-for-voters/  
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Lawrence Township gives update on CMA, sewer system 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/lawrence-twp-discusses-industrial-park-road-construction-
and-hiring-of-township-manager/article_f529924c-62af-11ee-93a1-67940e28e7f2.html  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
York Dispatch: York County posed to lift burn ban; central booking costs increase 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/york-county/2023/10/04/york-county-posed-to-lift-
burn-ban-central-booking-costs-increase/71059130007/ 
 
Gant News: AG’s office files additional charges against Suplizio 
https://gantnews.com/2023/10/04/full-story-ags-office-files-additional-charges-against-suplizio/  
 
Clearfield Progress-News: New charges filed against Dubois city manager 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/new-charges-filed-against-dubois-city-
manager/article_290cac40-62f9-11ee-9da7-07a9fa8f19a9.html  
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